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Parish Poll Special  

        

    

Parish Poll – Vote on revised Wind Turbine Application 

 

Even if you voted in the last parish poll you will need to 

vote again if your views are to be counted, as this 

application is for a different number of turbines. 
 

At the parish meeting held in September, parishioners requested that the parish 

council arrange a Parish Poll. This is an official vote, which will be 

recognised by the planning authorities. 
 

South Norfolk District Council will advertise the Parish Poll for the 21st 

October 2013 between 4pm and 9pm. The polling station will be The Mill 

Centre, Mill Rd, Hempnall – If you are on the electoral roll, put this date in 

your Diary Now, there will be no postal or proxy votes or poll cards, you need 

to be there to make your vote count. 

 

The question you will be asked to vote on is: “Do you support the planning 

application (SNC Ref 2013/0105 as amended) by Streetwood Wind Farm, 

Norfolk Limited (Agent’s name: TCI  Renewables Limited) for the erection of 

3 wind turbines in Hempnall ?”  Answer - Yes/No. 

 

It is extremely important to take this opportunity to vote as the strength of 

feeling shown by parishioners will be an important factor in how both the 

parish and district council responds to the planning consultation. 

 

Revised Wind Turbine Application – See the plans 
We will put hard copy of the plans on display from 6pm to 8pm at the Mill 

Centre on 17th October 2013. You can also see them online at : 

http://info.south-norfolk.gov.uk/online-applications/ - type in 2013/0105. 


